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Is there anything additional that should be addressed or considered during this study? Please be specific. 
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Do you reside within the Skagit River Basin? EYes 	0 No 

Would you like to be added to the Skagit River General Investigation Study mailing list? 	Yes 0 No 

If yes, provide us with your contact information so we can add you to the project mailing list (please print): 

Name: 	 " 	 Affiliation (Optional): ‘"CY01\31-- (E)Ler\Q<- 

Address:  

City:  ,A.c, 	State: 	l  Zip: ct a 4-1  
Email: 

For more information or to submit other comments, please contact Hannah Hadley, U.S. Army Corps of 
Engineers at  SkagIt.River@usace.army.mil  or at (206) 764-6950. Comments must be received no later then 
July 21, 2014. Thank you! J. 	 - 

Jerri Mc Dougle 
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Ms. Hannah Hadley 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
CENWS-EN-ER 
P.O. Box 3755, Seattle, WA, 98124 

Please fold form in half and tape closed to mail 
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We want to hear from you!! 

Please take the time to provide your comments. You can submit your comments by: 

s( Leaving this form with us tonight at the public meeting or at Skagit County Public Works Office 

✓ Putting a stamp on this form and sending by regular mail 

✓ Contacting Hannah Hadley at Skagit.RiverPusace.army.mil  or at (206) 764-6950 

Skagit River General Investigation Study 
Public Review of Draft Feasibility Study and Environmental Impact Statement 
June 6 —July 21, 2014 

I live in Sedro Woolley on Jennings where you have proposed to flood 

my home. We have lived in our home for 42 years and never once 

been flooded. That includes the 100 year flood plain we are currently 

not in. BUT if this levy goes in we will be flooded. 

The owners of the businesses and homes in Mount Vernon and 

Burlington were completely aware of the flood history in the areas 

where they built. And now, they want to make it Sedro Woolley's 

problem. Sedro Woolley is not affluent as Mount Vernon and 

Burlington, so I guess it's okay to flood us. I don't think so. We don't 

have the money or the voice of these other towns, combining their 

financial impact on the local economy. I do not understand how a bad 

decision (to build in a flood zone) is the responsibility of those who did 

not make that bad decision. I think the towns should suffer the 

consequences of their decisions. 

If a solution to the flooding potential in Mount Vernon and Burlington 

can managed in a different way, rather than increasing the flooding 

possibilities in Sedro Woolley, I am for it. A flood is a horrible loss for 

all involved. I wish that on no one, but Sedro Woolley is not a throw 

away town. We matter too. 

I do not want my home to become like Katrina in Mississippi. 
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